
 

 

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
August 22, 2017 
City of Maricopa 

Purchasing Office 
 

Public Works Department 
Preconstruction/Construction Services-for Copper Sky Multi-Generational Center Oculus. 

City of Peoria, AZ Contract No. #P14-0034B 
 
In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative 
Purchasing, it is recommended that the City of Peoria, AZ Contract No. #P14-0034B be utilized 
to provide Preconstruction/Construction Services for the Public Works department. 
 
The City of Maricopa’s Public Works Department has reviewed the specifications and worked with 
the Purchasing Staff to research a cooperative contract for the purchase.  It was determined that 
utilizing the cooperative contract provided by the City of Peoria, AZ is the best option. This 
contract was competitively solicited and awarded to Core Construction, Inc. effective January 9, 
2014, renewed January 8, 2017 and runs through January 8, 2018, or until the work is complete. 
 
Based upon the above outlined information and utilizing the competitive pricing obtained by 
using the City of Peoria cooperative contract, it is recommended that the purchase be awarded to 
Core Construction, Inc.             
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  

 
_________________________ 
Kathleen M. Shipman 
Purchasing Manager 
August 22, 2017 
 


